Dear Mr. Young,

There has been a problem in having the returned letter delivered to a Mr. William M. Jenkins at Fort Meade.

I am including with all the originals a copy of the letterhead, first paragraph and signature.

As you will see he used the letterhead of two agencies.

I did use his correct name and title.

Were I to hazard a guess it would be that the check of the Fort Meade people was not inclusive. Aside from the agency on the letterhead, Central Security Service, I know of other units at Fort Reade not checked.

The O'Dell memo to you does not include Central Security Service.

I would appreciate some record of the fact that I did mail the undelivered letter in time for it to bear an April 12 postmark.

I am sorry for the trouble this is causing your people and those at the Fort Meade Post Office.

However, Mr. Jenkins did not indicate which agency he was responding for and I could not address one person at both.

Sincerely,

Harold Weisberg